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Dear Sir/Madam
Consultation on Managing Obstructions within the Adopted Road 
The Highland Council is concerned with the increasing incidence of obstructions being placed in the adopted road and the attendant problems of road safety, access issues and visual detriment and is therefore developing a Policy to formalise the control of such obstructions.
With regard to the above the Council is seeking to consult with stakeholders from a broad range of interests to ensure that any policy developed to deal with this issue takes into consideration views from all those who wish to use the road network both for travel and transportation and for commercial purposes.  The Consultation document is attached together with a summary of questions to which the Council are seeking responses.
It is intended to present a final Policy to the Council’s Transport, Environmental & Community Services Committee on the 15th of August.  To allow for the assessment of responses I would ask that completed consultations be returned to this office, or by email to myself at robin.pope@highland.gov.uk, by the 21st of June at the latest.
Yours faithfully.
Robin Pope.
Roads & Community Works Manager.
Transport, Environmental and Community Services
The Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX
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